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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Thank you for all the additional effort with 

attendance. We are delighted that some classes 
have managed to get 100% throughout the week 
and get a glow up – especially Year 4 who had 3 

days on the run. 
We have a lot of ground to make up so please keep 

up the hard work. 
 

Coronation Day Party Box  
To celebrate the Coronation, on Friday 5th May, 

the children will receive a party box for their school 
meal. This will include; a sandwich, crisp, drink, 
biscuits, and a sausage roll. This will be the only 
option for this day so if your child does not want 

this then please provide them with a packed lunch. 
This will be free for children who are 
entitled for free school meals but if 

you pay for your child’s dinners then 
the cost of this will be £1.  

 
Coronation Celebrations 

Our celebrations will then continue in 
to the afternoon with class tea parties 

and activities. Children are encouraged to wear Red, 
White, and Blue 

 
SATS- No Holidays  

Year 6 and year 2 are due to take their SATS in the 
forthcoming weeks and it is very important that the 

children are in school especially if they are to be 
given every opportunity to achieve their best.   

 
Strike Days  

The next NMRU teacher strike day is Tuesday 2nd 
May. Nursery and Y3 are the only classes affected 

by this. Alby Tots, Rec, Y1, Y2, Y4, Y5 and Y6 
should all attend school as normal. Food hampers 

were given out on Wednesday to those who access 
free school meals in Y3, this is to cover both strike 

days.  
 

Bank Holidays  
Reminder that school is closed on Monday 1st May 

and Monday the 8th of May.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Communion 

Our Year 4 children are preparing for their 1st Holy 
Communion which takes place on Saturday 13th 

May. If any parents have not attended all the 
necessary classes, please contact Fr David asap. 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish St 

Brigid’s a Happy and Holy communion day as they 
celebrate their 1st Holy Communion this weekend. 

 
Votes 4 School 

The Votes4School topic of today is; “Are you 
interested in the Coronation?” 

Please discuss this with your child and we will look 
forward to the voting results. 

Last week’s vote ‘Should we do more to protect our 
oceans’ - was 90.4% Yes. The No’s thought that we 

should spend the money on other needy causes. 
 

School Nurse Drop in Sessions 
The school nurse will be doing drop-in sessions on 

the following dates;  
Friday 19th May  
Friday 16th June  

Thursday 20th July  
 

She will be in school from 9-10am so if you wish to 
speak to her then please call into school. 

 
PE Kits 

Please make sure that your child is wearing the 
correct PE kit on days that they have PE or if they 

have afterschool club.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Summer Term 1 Activities 
Please turn over for a timetable of this half terms 

activities. 
 

This Week’s Attendance  
Rec   91.2% 
Y1   93.3% 
Y2  91.9% 
Y3  94.4% 
Y4  98.7% 
Y5  93.1% 
Y6  91.6% 
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